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From The Principal

Kia ora koutou 
 
This week brings celebrations for our Zone Athletics team, who achieved an outstanding 1st
Place in Zones Athletics. Our champion athletes put in an exceptional effort, working together
to achieve a well-deserved outcome. Thanks go to Karen, Andrew, the supervising teachers
and our parent helpers for supporting the children and setting them up for success.
 
As you may have heard, there have been some interesting announcements on Education
Policy recently, most notably in an announcement from the government in response to the
Tomorrow's Schools review, setting broad aims that include;
 

more frontline support for schools through a new education agency, as part of a
redesigned Ministry of Education
more support for principals and school boards including a new centre of leadership and
local leadership advisor roles
new independent disputes panels for parents and students
management of school property simpli�ed and/or transferred to the Ministry to free up
boards’ time
enrolment zones to be managed locally, not by each school

With much of the detail yet to be �nalised, it is unclear what impact we can expect for us as a
school, but overall we feel the rejection of the proposed 'Education Hub' concept was an
important acknowledgement of the strength of a model that has enabled many schools to
thrive.
 
With the agenda seemingly focused on achieving greater coherence across the system as a
whole and more equitable opportunities for learners (including the long-heralded replacement
of the 'Decile' system on the horizon), we will certainly watch developments closely, and
ensure that achieving the best possible outcomes for our learners remains over overriding
priority.
 
Ka kite anō au i a koutou 



Notices and Reminders

Monday 25th November: Year 5 2020 Camp meeting for
Helpers (Staffroom, 6pm)
Tuesday 26th November: APPA Choir performance, Town
Hall 7.30pm
No Assembly tomorrow
Friday 22nd of November. The First Fair Collection (The
Hall, 8-9:30am) 
Friday 29th November: The advertised deadline for Calendar Art has been extended.  

MENPS Community Calendar

Click to view, download or subscribe and keep up to date with what's happening at MENPS

It’s nearly stocktake time in the library. So from next
week, all students will need to start to return their

library books. Thank you

 
Alan Jackson
Principal

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=menps.school.nz_fa5irfnselt4oo5iukr888shpg%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=Pacific%2FAuckland
https://s.smore.com/u/8125177f36c4dd80e1f40b8bf30b8ca6.png










COMMUNITY NOTICES

New: Chess Tuition available at MENPS starting this
Term...click the link below to learn more!

Facebook

Supporting Our School Through
Fundraising & Fun Events

Follow us on Facebook 
Keep up to date with the PTA on Mt Eden Normal Primary
School PTA page

menpspta@gmail.com mteden.school.nz/pta

pdf Mount Eden PS Flyer (5th November) (1).pdf Download
213.7 KB

http://facebook.com/MtEdenNormalPrimarySchoolPTA
https://s.smore.com/u/e8611b8640525bf18ffffaf2066b7727.jpg
mailto:menpspta@gmail.com
https://www.mteden.school.nz/pta
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5dc383698bdc53044183e5ff




HOLIDAY PROGRAMMES










